FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

14 April 2025
078/Par/24

Dear G11,G12, Parents,

As you are aware the GCSE/GCE examinations
start on Tuesday 15" April with IGCSE ICT
practical. All students have a centre timetable
with timings and this was also sent to parents.
Study leave is given the day before the
examination and the day of the examination. We
do, however, offer master classes as well as
targeted revision and exam technique during the
examination period.

Students who are absent for an examination will
need to resit either in October/November 2025
or for GCE AS level January 2026. Late entry to
the examination room is not permitted. Should
there be a problem attending the examination
then parents should call or message Ms Hanan
on the school mobile with urgency.

Thanking you for your kind co-operation.

R gards% W@)\&/\

n Brettingham Ms
rincipal

dcoladl 3 uadll dwyse

?Lg_*._:i‘,.l ola duwd :c'i.mJ.\-dl 3 yaua

2025 gl 14 ;59

LS jae Wy e (ool cpiall jsal sUgT fasLudl

pletdl bl il 15 @l st pp olty Ogals LS
o Bl Ll ol Uyl (IGCSE/GCSE) astay
SV Jylr ) OO ar (IGCSE) bl
s Y ULl ¢ LS obbaal Gl 8 sy
dxy iyl Oty Ol e G pdl Elal D
Bl Yl Ol Glas Slerla Jany 2ptll o585 Gk e cOlouzaYl

c bVl ebof SO asli] £ b gl

Ul Lol 1 5ol aole] ] jlas] &l e ol OIS ol
awdy 2026 ol e @ of 2025 peis [T es
frle Jpsadb ad ¥ o S 57 GCE paidl sl
Jua¥l g sl b (ol Bls 070713 cblnzal) 25 )

Al 3y JEI L 3y e Ol fradb

Luv.irjlﬂuﬂa- (._ibL.‘J S

NG

3

HAVY 4 YYYIVY L uSLa YYAYIRA /YY) 4 YYYE 00 ) hla cppd Bpaadll VY inpe
P.O. Box 797, Fujairah, U.A.E. Tel. +971 9 2224001 / 2283369, Fax +971 9 2221710
E-mail: enquiries@fpa.sch.ae, Website: www.fpa.sch.ae



